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                                       Charity—Unity—Fraternity—Patriotism                 

                            
Founded July 6, 2006                                                                      Meetings are 2nd Tuesday of the month 

 

Council Chaplain:  Father Robert Jackson 330-825-9543 – frbobjackson@princeofpeaceparish.org 
 

 

GRAND KNIGHT 
 

Mike Breiding      

 330-825-2225 

breidings@yahoo.com 

 

DEP. GRAND 
KNIGHT 

 

Paul Wagner 

330-310-6894 

pwagner8@neo.rr.com 

 

CHANCELLOR 
 

Charles LeGuillon 

330-335-2361 

cdlegs@livel.com 

 

 

FINANCIAL 
SECRETARY 
Bill Forshey 

330-825-9656 (H) 

330-607-2455 (C) 

Shey4@aol.com 

 

TREASURER 
 

Frank Obreza 

330-715-7794 

fobreza@yahoo.com 

 

 

RECORDER 
 

Dennis Jacobs 

330-336-8950 

dmjacobs_1@ 
hotmail.com 

 

. 

ADVOCATE 
 

Joe Urbanski    

330-283-0516 
janjurbansk@yahoo.com 

 

WARDEN 
 

John Kelly “Kel” 

330-396-6181 

 

 

 

GUARDS 
 

IN:    Chuck Heffernan  
           330-603-6970 

OUT: Anthony Rinaldo  
       330-825-1986 

 

LECTURER 
 

Deacon Bob 
Youngblood 

234-678-5483 
bobcpa@gmail.com  

 

TRUSTEES 

 

3YR:  Phillip Scozzaro   330-319-1359 

2YR:  Jeff Fry                330-334-0987 

1YR:  Ralph Conrad     330-825-8631 

 

Newsletter Editor:  Ralph Conrad, PGK                 rfconrad@sbcglobal.net 
 

GRAND KNIGHT’S COMMENTS – Mike Breiding                breidings@yahoo.com 
 

Destination Dig 

 

Recently my wife and I spent a long weekend on Kelley’s Island where our daughter was staying and her 
son was attending vacation Bible school.  Our grandson, Jax, age 5, would return each day singing or 
telling us a Bible story or that Jesus was in our hearts.  At the conclusion of VBS, the kids presented a 
program at the Sunday service.  
 
Did I mention this took place at a Methodist Church?  We’re from the generation where Catholic kids weren’t offered 
VBS and you didn’t dare attend a Protestant function (the roof could fall in or you might grow an extra head).  
 
Well, we went to a Catholic Mass Saturday evening, and then attended the Sunday service at the Methodist Church.  Their 
service was wonderful...full of the same songs and prayers we say.  The kids performed 5 songs with dancing and hand 
gestures.  What a “hoot”!  Their theme song was “Destination Dig”, as in an archaeological expedition.  The premise was 
to seek and search for God with all your heart.  
 
Takeaway-We are all searching for God, no matter what age or religion. 
 

 Mike Breiding, GK 

mailto:bobcpa@gmail.com
mailto:rfconrad@sbcglobal.net
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Council Directors   

 

 

Council “Sandwich Project”   

Next project night: August 25th at 5:30 PM.    CHARITY 
 

 

 

Annual Awards Dinner moves to September for last Year’s Awards 

 

The annual council Awards dinner and presentation will move, for this year only, to September.  Good ole COVID-

19 prevented us from having our dinner in April.  So, for this year we will present the 2020-21 awards on September 

27th at Canal Grille in Canal Fulton.  Details and sign-up at the September meeting.  

 

 

Membership News  
 

Dave Ingram has transferred into our council from council #1617 at Tuesday’s meeting.   

When you see him introduce yourself.  Welcome Dave! 

 

In other membership action, Bill DeHart was voted into the council.  Welcome Bill! 

 

Pro-tem Membership Director Jeff Fry stated that we will have a membership Blitz on 

October 16th after the 4:00 Mass.  It will be a “Tailgate” theme.  Let’s let everyone know 

about this family event and invite them to an evening of fun and food! 

 

 

FOOTBALL CRAZR on sale now!  
 

The Football Crazr Sweepstakes involves the last 10 weeks of games played by the NFL 

this season, played between late October through December/January. Donation is $20.00 

per ticket.  At least $2,500 in prizes will be awarded each week or at least $25,000 over the 

contest period.  Winners are determined by ticket holders with the four teams that score the 

most – or the least – number of points in that given week of games.  The scores from the 

previous week’s games are used for teams that are not scheduled to play on any given week. Winners’ list will be 

posted on www.fundcrazr.com and www.kofcohio.org – Password is your ticket number. 

 
The council voted to renew our Zoom contract.  It was felt that COVID conditions are still unstable 

and we need to be ready to go back to Zoom if necessary. 

FAITH 
 

Paul Wagner 
 

330-310-6894 

Pwagner8@neo.rr.com  

 

COMMUNITY 
 

Phil Scozzaro 
 

330-319-1359 

 

ps24@uakron.edu 
 

LIFE 
 

Bruce Howell 
 

330-997-2234 

beh_ohio@yahoo.com   

 

FAMILY 
 

Mike Breiding 
 

330-825-2225 

breidings@yahoo.com   

 

MEMBERSHIP 
 

Jeff Fry (Pro Tem) 
 

330-334-0987 

jfry4@neo.rr.com 

 

PROGRAM 
 

Ralph Conrad 
 

330-825-8631 

   rfconrad@sbcglobal.net   

CURRENT & COMING COUNCIL ACTIVITIES   We Are an Active Council: Join Us! 

http://www.fundcrazr.com/
https://kofcohio.org/
mailto:Pwagner8@neo.rr.com
mailto:ps24@uakron.edu
mailto:beh_ohio@yahoo.com
mailto:breidings@yahoo.com
mailto:jfry4@neo.rr.com
mailto:rfconrad@sbcglobal.net
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CASH CLUB 2021-22 ð On Sale Now!! 

 

Cash Club tickets are still sale for 2021-22.  Tickets are $20 and are good from July 1st, 2021 to 

June 30th, 2022.  A $100 winner is drawn each month plus four $50 winners drawn each year as a 

bonus.   Even though we’ve had our first drawing, you can still purchase a ticket for the 14 

subsequent drawings!  Proceeds fund Council programs and charities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Council members Bruce Howell, Bill Forshey, Paul Wagner and 

his wife Pat, and Ralph Conrad manned the Northeast Ohio Right 

to Life booth on July 31st and August 1st.  The Knights respect life 

from birth to natural death.  Bruce Howell is our council Life Director.     

 

The Right to Life booth was one of the first booths near the North 

entrance to the Fair.  Fair attendance was through the roof on 

Saturday night.  Ralph Conrad, Bruce Howell, and Bill Forshey, 

pictured right, took the Saturday evening shift.    LIFE 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 Brotherhood – Part II 

 

No matter where we are in our faith, brotherhood can be a source of strength and provide real opportunities for 

growth.  We grow and change because of each other.  This transformational nature is what makes a significant part 

of being a knight. God uses us, not just to change us, but to make us like him, 

 

Being a knight is where we live out what we know to be true about Christ living within us, and where what we believe 

turns into what we do.  As knights, we are called to love our neighbors.  In brotherhood, the call to love my neighbor 

becomes more than just a concept.  There is give and there is take.  Staying the course with lasting brotherhood 

creates the holiness of camaraderie, patience, being a shoulder to lean on, and the ability to lean on others, too. 

 

Brotherhood very much belongs in the realm of our faith.  Coming together to support one another is an experience 

that allows us to learn, gain strength, and show the world a glimpse of God. 
 

PAST COUNCIL ACTIVITIES  

DEEPENING OUR FAITH   
Deacon Bob Youngblood – This month                        bobcpa@gmail.com                    
Phillip Scozzaro                                                                        ps24@uakron.edu                                                                                      
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August 15 Parish Picnic 

 25 Sandwich Project – 6:30 – Kitchen 

 29 5th Sunday Rosary – 7:40 AM 

 

September 6 Labor Day 

 7 Charity Committee - 6:00 – St Francis Room 

 7 Officer’s Meeting – 7:00 – St Francis Room 

 13 RTL Golf Outing – Silver Lake 

 14 Business Meeting – 7:00 - Gym 

 18 National Day of Remembrance Aborted Children 

 22 “40 Days” begins  - commemorating the aborted 

 24 Casino Trip   

 
 

Next OFFICER’S Meeting: September 7th               Next REGULAR Meeting:  September 14th  
                                                                                    Refreshments: - Paul W 

 

 

Prayer List:   Our Brothers :  Br. DD Kevin Hogan; Br. Rich Symanski;  Br. Paul 

Mong; Br. Ralph Fox; Br. Mike Dannemiller; Br. Bill McKinnon; Br. Richard Reese; Our 

Family : Marie Krause, wife of Br. Chuck; Geraldine Jackson, Mother of Fr. Bob; Irene Forshey, wife 

of Br. Bill;  Jillian Fry, daughter of Br. Jeff; Joseph Rinaldo, grandfather of Br. Anthony; Pat Mong, wife 

of Br. Paul; Traci Peltz, wife of Br. Ed;  Marianne Maser, wife of +Br. Jim; Millie Henderson, wife of +Br. Gene;  

John Urbanski, son of Br. Joe;  Susan Fox sister-in-law of Br, Chuck Krause;  Our Friends :  For all 

members of the armed forces of the United States, emergency responders, and those affected by Covid-19.  Please 

also pray for those in need who choose not to be listed here. 
 

 

pray for the repose of the soul of  Fr. Robert Stein .  Eternal rest grant unto him, 

O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon him. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2 John Kohler 

  9 Mike Dannemiller 

  14 Chuck Krause 

 

IMPORTANT DATES – MARK THESE DATES DOWN NOW!  

MEMBER BIRTHDAYS   

Council Mass Servers  for August: Forshey & Obreza 
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Joseph Bender Assembly #1766 

 148 North Lyman Street, Wadsworth, OH 

 Meetings are the second Thursday of the month.  
 

 Faithful Navigator: SK Robert Bilbrey       Bilbrey10@hotmail.com 

 

 

LADIES AUXILIARY                    Helping the Knights Help Church & Community 

 

 

 

Ladies Birthdays  

 

 

September 10 Carol Somodi 

 

 

YOUTH – Elizabeth Ockunzzi – Youth Minister        Our Youth: Our Future      
 

 
 
 
 

Gabe Reed, son of Matt and Shelly Reed, is one of the summer resident rockers at the Rock and Roll 

Hall of Fame in Cleveland, along with Sarah Bailey and Marcus Smith. 

 

“It’s pretty surreal being able to work for the Hall of Fame and sometimes I see and get to meet famous people,” 

Reed said. “Everyone here is so cool and laid back and I really enjoy working in the Garage exhibit.”  The Garage 

Exhibit is an educational part of the hall where kids can go and play music with real musicians, like Reed.  In 

addition to playing weekly shows with cover songs for the crowd and occasionally stepping in as guitarist for 

Bailey’s band, Reed, whose stage name is M.O.O.K.Y, also gets to play his own original music and is planning to 

debut his new album, “Club Pony” Aug. 21. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Don Wilcox – was not in attendance 

 

 

Cash Club 
 

The August $100 winner is Anna Krizay, #104.  Congratulations and thanks for supporting our council.  

Tickets for 2021-22 are now on sale! 

 

FOURTH DEGREE – SK Dennis Jacobs                               DMJACOBS_1@HOTMAIL.COM 

OTHER IMPORTANT INFORMATION & LOCAL EVENTS 

mailto:Bilbrey10@hotmail.com
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REFRESHMENT LIST ɀ WE STILL NEED 2 VOLUNTEERS 
 
July   Ralph 
August  Phillip  
September Paul 
October  Charles 
November  Bruce 
December  Anthony  
January 2022   
February  Bill F 
March  Mike D 
April    Frank O 
May   Justin Meyer 
June 
 
Please consider providing refreshments for a meeting.  Food can be your choice.  
The council reimburses up to $50. 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

llllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllll 

 

   OWEN SHAFFER  
   330-903-0487 
                     owen.shaffer@kofc.org 

 
 

 
 lllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllll 

 

 

 

 

 

To contact any Officer or Director, see headers at the top of this newsletter  

mailto:owen.shaffer@kofc.org
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WE ARE AN ACTIVE COUNCIL!              BE PART OF IT! 

 

 

        GET INVOLVED!             GET YOUR WIFE INVOLVED! 

 

 

      STAR Council Award winner  

      2015-16 

      2016-17 

 

Vivat Jesus 
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